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The Chapter Holiday Dance was a huge success, thanks to all who attended, and to Ariana and Emmett who performed at 

intermission with an International Waltz, Rumba and Jive.  They are fantastic.  We even had a Wesley UMC youth group 

who were at the church for a “Lock-in”, come check us out.  Several of them got a mini dance lesson from several of our 

members.  They caught on right away and seemed to enjoy themselves.  We hope they will come again.  They are in the 

picture on the right.  

We had a wonderful time. Phil Sisk was our DJ for the night. 

 

 

 

Ariana Hubik and Emmett Hallstrom 

 



A big shout out to Ruth Chappell and Ruth 

Wilbourne for the lovely Christmas 

decorations. 

 Phil Sisk DJ ▼ 

 

 

USA DANCE TRI-CITIES CHAPTER 6060 BOARD MEMBERS for 2023-2024 

 

Members left to right:  Mark Winheim, Director at large and Newsletter Editor; Louise Winheim, Secretary; 

Carol Antonius, President; Ruth Chappell, Director at Large; Melissa Morris, Director at Large; and Rod Meade 

Vice-President. 

 



The instructor for January and February will be Brian Westerlund.  Brian will be giving a lesson for both 

months in Country 2 Step.  This is a fun dance and an easy one to learn, so come and join in the fun. The first 

date is Saturday, January 14th, starts at 7pm.  We hope to see you there.   

 

Location:   Wesley United Methodist Church Fellowship Hall 

  3701 Conduit Rd 

  Colonial Heights, VA  23834 

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

BETTER DANCERS WE WILL BE IN 2023! 

 

 
 

 

 


